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In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, this document is available in 
alternate formats such as Braille, large print, audio recordings, Web-based communications 
and other electronic formats. To request an alternate format, please send an e-mail to 
dhsalt@state.or.us or call 503-378-3486 (voice) or 503-378-3523 (TTY) to arrange for the 
alternative format. 
February 26, 2019 
RFP 4690 
Addendum #4 
1. This is Addendum # 4 to Request for Application (RFA) 4690, Coordinated Care 

Organizations (CCOs) 2.0. 
2. The RFA Document Section 1.2 “Schedule” is hereby changed to extend the Answers to 

Questions / Requests for Clarification Issued from approximately February 15, 2019 to 
approximately March 13, 2019. 

3. In accordance with Section 1.2 “Schedule” and Section 4.2 “Pre-Application Conference” 
OHA issues the following notice: 
The pre-application conference is scheduled for March 22nd, 2019 from 2pm – 
2:30pm to share additional information about the RFA process with organizations 
that submitted Letters of Intent. This meeting is a closed meeting for applicants only. 
There will be a strict sign-in sheet and we will be monitoring the webinar. If you 
would like someone to attend the meeting for your organization, please send an email 
to the SPC Tammy Hurst at RFA.CCO2.0@dhsoha.state.or.us .  Please indicate 
name, email address and the legal entity as stated on the Letter of Intent of registrant 
and include whether attendance will be in person or via the webinar. You must 
register by March 8th,2019.  Registration is limited to 3 attendees per Potential 
Applicant. 
 
Location: 
Webinar address: To be shared via email to registrants  
In-person address:  PSOB Building -  1st Floor - Room 1E -  800 NE Oregon St., 
Portland, OR 97232 
 

4. All other terms, provisions, and conditions of this RFP remain unchanged. 
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